Health System Owned

Specialty Pharmacy Alliance

| want to personally
thank you for your interest -
in joining the HOSP Alliance! .

The growth and energy of the health system
owned specialty pharmacy model has been
astounding and has made real advances in

patient-centric workflows. Now, the industry has

an organization that is dedicated to its interests. AS a HO.SP m.err‘ ber’
HOSP was developed because the strength and yOur beneflts WI" InCIUde:
future of the industry is clear, and it deserves an

organization that reflects that. Exclusive access to a network of industry leaders

As HOSP President, | am thrilled to be a part of the EInE) S IpEris

industry’s leading edge, and | want to encourage Participation in collaborative development of HOSP
you to join us, and even more importantly, work data on improved patient outcomes

with us to help shape our future together.
P P 9 Support from a unified voice for the integrated

specialty pharmacy industry

Representation and advocacy of common interests
on a nationwide scale

Access to exclusive webcasts, case studies and online
content that will deal with trends and topics
affecting the industry

Membership
Options

CHARTER MEMBER GENERAL MEMBER

Complete membership Complete membership
benefits plus eligibility for benefits.

Receipt of our quarterly HOSP newsletter

seat on the Board of $5,000 per year
Directors (can be upgraded
$10,000 per year anytime)

Thank you again
To join, please indicate your interest through for your interest in HOSP.

the Contact submission page our website at:
http://hospalliance.org/contact/. | encourage you to join today!

Best regards,

Gary Kerr, HOSP President
Baystate Health




